
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Donna Oberg 

From: Elizabeth Janowiak 

Date: October 7, 2014 

Re: Tech Plan Purchase 

 

Please submit this purchase information to the BOE for the October 14, 2014 meeting.   
 

The Technology Staff are continuing to implement the components of Technology 

Capital Outlay Plan previously approved by the Board of Education.  One component is 

to replace the more than seven year old portable computers used by our teachers.  These 

older district computers are aging to the point that they are no longer effective.   

 

In order to provide our teachers functioning portable computer equipment the following 

HP tablets will be purchased using the IL State Contract pricing.  This purchase will be 

made through our HP partner, Heartland Business Systems.   

  

 
QTY Model Cost 

51 HP 810 Convertible Tablet  $     56474 

51 Docking Station /Accessories  $       8874 

51 Extended Warranty  $       2652     

   $     68000 

 

 

 

 

Elizabeth Janowiak 

Director of Technology 

Geneva School District 

304 

227 N. Fou 

227 N. Fourth Street 

Geneva, Illinois 60134 

630/463-3070 

630/463-3079 (fax) 

 


